
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

February 4, 2021 4:30 pm  

The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you, A Metcalf from Leaner, TX for the whole slew of “Thinking of You” 

cards. These cards continue to be uplifting for our residents and we appreciate 
your talent and time! 
 

Campus Happenings 

● Earlier this afternoon, there was disruption in our main phone line and we are 
unable to receive calls, and voicemail is not available. Our phone provider is 
working on this issue. In the meantime, we have created an emergency 
temporary number that goes to our main reception desk. In case of 
emergencies, please call 414-831-9382. We will do our best to handle calls as 
quickly as we can. We apologize for this inconvenience and hope to have it 
remedied soon!  
 

● A few of our Terrace Independent Living residents that enjoy crafting created a 
little project to share with those they love! We think it’s worth sharing with more 
than the lucky individuals who will receive them. 
 

   
 
 

 



 

Campus Update 

● Today, our routine testing found one staff member from the Health Care Center 
who is positive. The Rehabilitation unit where they worked is now in quarantine 
and all residents in this unit will be tested. As you know, outside of this testing, 
we just conducted our second vaccination clinic and all employees continue to be 
screened as they arrive and leave work each day. If any symptoms are present, 
the employee is tested immediately and sent home with further instructions.  
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


